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The special meeting of the Permanent Council was chaired by Ambassador Stephen Vasciannie, Permanent Representative of Jamaica to the Organization of American States (OAS). It was called to order at 3:17 p.m.
1. Adoption of the order of business

The Permanent Council adopted the draft order of business, document CP/OD-1869/12, without changes.
2. Consideration of the work plan and methodology for implementation of resolution AG/RES. 2761 (XLII-O/12), Follow-up on the recommendations of the "Report of the Special Working Group to Reflect on the Workings of the Inter-American Commission on Human Rights with a View to Strengthening the Inter-American Human Rights System" (continued)
The Chair of the Permanent Council submitted to the delegations for consideration revision 3 of the proposed work plan and methodology, document CP/doc.4787/12 rev. 3 that reflected, he said, proposals received as of Friday, September 7, as agreed at the meeting held on September 6, 2012.
The Chair noted that additional comments had been received from the Permanent Mission of the United States, which were distributed in a separate document, with classification CP/INF.6507/12.
The Permanent Council reviewed the proposed work plan and the various suggestions put forward by the delegations, reviewing the document section by section.
After the deliberations, the Permanent Council adopted the "Work Plan for implementation of resolution AG/RES. 2761 (XLII-O/12), “Follow-up on the recommendations contained in the Report of the Special Working Group to Reflect on the Workings of the Inter-American Commission on Human Rights with a View to Strengthening the Inter-American Human Rights System.” The document was published with the classification CP/doc.4787/12 rev. 4.
3. Other business

· The Alternate Representative of the Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela, Ms. Carmen Velásquez Visbal, informed the Permanent Council about her Government's decision to serve notice of termination of the American Convention on Human Rights. In that regard, she spoke about the formal delivery of the termination notice to the General Secretariat of the Organization. 
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There being no further matters to consider, the meeting was adjourned at 7:31 p.m.
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�.	The statements and comments appear in the Minutes of the meeting, CP/ACTA 1869/12.
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